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	I can’t believe we have less than 3 weeks of school left.  In the upcoming weeks Amber and I will be doing the same things in class.  We have caterpillars that we will be watching everyday to witness their changes.  We will be releasing our butterflies the last week of school.  We will also be preparing for Mother’s Day, Father’s Day and for our singing program on the last day of school.  In addition, we will be planting seeds in the classroom, watching them grow and will be talking about and recording their changes.
     Beginning on May 3, we will begin our Community Helper visits.  We will have visits from the Kettering Fire and Police Departments, a registered nurse and Goldfish Swim School.  Each will talk to the children about their jobs and safety.  Those 3 days will be very exciting and quite a learning experience for the children.

OUR EXCITING NEWS!!!
May 5th will be our first official day as a one star Step Up To Quality program.  Star number 2, here we come!!!!!

DATES TO REMEMBER FOR MAY
5/3 Show & Tell-Summer theme & Kettering Fire Dept
5/6 Danielle Kern, RN & Kettering Fire Dept
5/8 Goldfish Swim School
5/10 Last Lunch Bunch
5/14 NO SCHOOL FOR 4’S ENRICHMENT CLASS
5/15 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL/Boardwalk Carnival, singing and lunch 9:15-noon
**PLEASE see the flyer for additional information about the last day of school.  
   

  We wish you all a safe, healthy and fun summer.  Thank you for sharing your children with us.  We are truly blessed to have had them in our classes.
Tracy, Amber and Liz

